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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

This week in year 6 we have been 

focussing on our digital skills in many 

lessons.  We have used word 

processing, learnt how to insert and 

manipulate tables, used publisher and 

even started to investigate how we can 

use Excel to present data.  They have 

even attempted to create some 

artwork using the computers. 
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In PSHE we have started to consider 

how stereotypes have been 

portrayed on television and on line.  

The children created posters to 

advertise a product to different 

groups (boys, girls or children).  This 

led to a fantastic discussion about 

stereotyping in all aspects of life 

especially sport. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 
16th and 18th October – Parents Evening 

23rd October – Half Term 
30th October – INSET Day 

1st -3rd November – High Ashurst 
9th November – Junior Citizen 

14th November – Road to RIAT Workshop 

20th November – Bikeability Week 
13th December – Panto Trip 

15th December – End of Term 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any worries or concerns. 


